
 

 
MADERA UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 

NOTICE TO BIDDERS 
 
 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Madera Unified School District (“MUSD”) will receive sealed bids 
for Bid No012521- Purchase of Virtual Reality Welding Training Simulators 
 
 
Sealed Bids must be received prior to 10:01 am on February 18, 2021 in the MUSD-Purchasing 
Department, 1205 Madera Ave, Madera CA 93637,(located on the 2nd floor). 
Bids must be sealed and shall be properly labeled with Bid number, Bid title, and name of Bidder 
on the outside of envelope.  Faxed bids will not be accepted. 
 
Due to the current and changing situation and to continue with work that is needed at our 
School District, we have implemented changes as to how we are going to handle the Bid Turn 
In Process. 
The District encourages vendors to submit bids in advance by mail and we will accept emailed 
bid packets.  If you email the packet, it will only be accepted if it is sent to 
susanharautuneian@maderausd.org and it must be received no later than the date and time 
listed. In order to comply with CDC guidelines and applicable Government requirements, no 
public opening will take place.  Instead, MUSD staff will open all bids and a recap will be posted 
on the District website by end of day. 
 
 
 
Bids shall be made on forms prepared by the Madera Unified School District.  Copies of the Bid 
Documents maybe downloaded from Madera Unified School District Purchasing Department 
Webstie @ http://www.madera.k12.ca.us/Page/6706 
 
 
Refer question to Susan Harautuneian via email @ susanharautuneian@maderausd.org no later 
than February 11, 2021 @ 10:00 a.m. 
The District reserves the right to accept or reject any or all proposals, or any combination of 
proposals, and to waive any irregularities or informalities which may be legally waived. 
 
 

February   2, 2021 
February   9, 2021  
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